
 

 

SAFETY COMMITTEE MEETINGS 

2018-19 

 

 

 

Tuesday, November 6, 2018 – 7:05 AM 

 

Safety Committee Meeting – High School Main Office Conference Room  

 

Attendance:  Dwayne Prosceno, Doug Brown, Catherine Wiist, Jan Dubbs, Emily Brockmann, Chris 
Snyder, Jim Murtin 

Absent:  Jen Fisher, Kimberly MacDonald, Christina Fish 

 

Discussion:  

1. Dwayne mentioned that they have made a few changes on the East side at the Elementary 
School. 

a. We removed 5 large shrubs to allow security cameras a better view. 
b. We added a yellow line on the side at the parent drop off area.  Jim mentioned that 

the area is still an issue, he will address the issue on the parent portal. 
2. Jim spoke about the district-wide survey that he is working on now!  The issue is they may 

need to remove a handle from exterior at every double door. 
3. Dwayne mentioned that Window Film Depot will be applying a clear film to the main 

entrance area at all the schools.  They are to be onsite today! 
4. Chris mentioned that Tamaqua School has decided to arm teachers – they have 10-11 

volunteers so that two or three could be in each building. 
 
 

 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:50 AM 

 

 


